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“ Society Sponsored Abstract Slots for Society for Neuroscience Annual Meeting available ”

Dear FENS member,

as in the past, also in 2005 FENS received 150 so-called society sponsored abstract slots from the American Society for
Neuroscience for FENS members. What does that mean? Usually, you need to be a member of the SfN in order to be able to
sponsor the submission of an abstract. Now, via your FENS membership, you are entitled to submit an abstract provided you
receive one of these slots.

The slots will be distributed via the FENS website. Please go to http://fens.mdc-berlin.de/sfn-slots/ to apply for a slot. The
abstract slots will be given out on a “first come first serve” basis and the system will close automatically when all 150 slots are
distributed. Please note, that the slots are reserved for FENS members and are non-transferable.

Abstract submission for Neuroscience 2005 will open on Monday, April 25. Submission information is available at
www.sfn.org/cfa. Electronic submission of abstracts concludes Thursday, May 12, 2005, 5:00 p.m. YOUR LOCAL TIME.

In case your application for a slot was successful you will receive further instructions how to use the slot by e-mail .

Additionally, all members of the FENS may register for the Society for Neuroscience annual meeting at the member rate. FENS
members should be advised that their FENS membership must be noted on the registration form when registering.

Best regards,

Meino Gibson



